
 

 

FRIDAY, 23 DECEMBER 2022 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

APPOINTMENT OF THE NEW CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER OF CAAM 

PUTRAJAYA – The Civil Aviation Authority of Malaysia (CAAM) is pleased to announce 

the appointment of Captain Norazman Mahmud as the new Chief Executive Officer (CEO), 

effective 1st January 2023. Following an extensive review conducted by the Authority 

Members of CAAM, recommendations were made to YB Loke Siew Fook, Minister of 

Transport on the most suitable candidate to helm the CEO position. Hence, pursuant to 

section 21 of Act 788, the Minister of Transport appoints Captain Norazman Mahmud as 

the new CEO following the departure of YBhg Datuk Captain Chester Voo. 

The Minister of Transport has expressed his confidence with the recommendation made 

by the Authority Members and for CAAM to continue the strong momentum moving 

forward in 2023. CAAM will continue to build internal and external competencies and 

efficiencies in both the regulator and air navigation service's framework with no 

compromise to safety and security.  

Captain Norazman Mahmud carries with him more than 30 years of experience in the 

aviation industry, having previously served the national carrier, Malaysia Airlines Berhad 

prior to joining CAAM in 2020 as the Director of Flight Operations. His illustrious career 

includes flying multiple fleets of Boeing and Airbus aircraft and was the first pilot in 

Malaysia to be rated on the A350 aircraft. Captain Norazman is currently the Deputy CEO 

(Regulator) of CAAM and has been instrumental in the effective transformation of CAAM 

in the past two years. 
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For any media enquiries related to this press release, kindly contact Anis Rahim at 

anis@caam.gov.my  
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